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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing today in support of Kieah Hamric’s application for the CCA Mentored Research 
Awards for her piece, entitled Snack Lounge. This piece was commissioned as a part of the 
College Of Creative Arts Commissioned Student Artworks Program. The selection committee 
and I specified that priority would be given to works that exhibited conceptual, thematic, or 
formal consideration of the space and engaged meaningfully with the use and/or architectural 
features of that location. We were especially interested in Hamric’s careful consideration of the 
social function of the space as well as her use of a conceptually relevant design sensibility. The 
development of the piece showed careful attention to formally and conceptually relevant 
concerns. Hamric took constructive feedback and executed the work with a high degree of 
professionalism. She met deadlines for submission and delivered a delightful project that will 
hopefully have a long life in the visual landscape of the CCAC.  

 
Thank you for your time 

 
Jason Zeh 


